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June 23rd, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers:  
 
As we quickly approach the end of the school year, we find ourselves saying goodbye to 
a number of our Templemead staff members.  For some of these teachers, their time at 
Templemead has simply come to an end.  For others, they have elected to challenge 
themselves by moving into new roles at new schools.  In either case, we have been 
fortunate to have had the opportunity to learn alongside them as colleagues, and as 
friends.  We will miss their day to day contributions, care, and support.  We would like to 
extend our thanks to: 
 

 Mr. Blanche 

 Mrs. Desloges 

 Ms. Ferris 

 Mrs. Hyslop 

 Ms. Kim 

 Mrs. Loughridge 

 Mrs. Montani 

 Mrs. Ruzylo 

 Mrs. Siddiqi 

 Ms. Stockley 

 Mrs. Thompson 

 Mr. Tuttolomondo 

 Mrs. Vaillancourt 

 Mr. Woods 

 Mrs. Wysocka Chalcarz 

 
At this time, we would like to welcome Mr. Rodriguez and Mr. Novakovich to our 
Primary Team; Mr. Mercuri, Ms. Mina, and Mrs. Freeman to out Kindergarten Team. 
And Mrs. Friesen to our Learning Resource Team.  We are excited to begin our work 
with them in September. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mr. G. Williamson, Principal   Mrs. J. Harvey, Vice-Principal 
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